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September 21, 2006

Ms. Jerad Koepp

7638 10th Way SE

Lacey, WA  98503

Dear Jerad:

Welcome to the Master in Teaching Program. As part of your admissions conditions, you were to have no more than 8 credits of requirements listed on your admissions letter left to do by September 22, 2006. At this time, it appears you have 12 credits of coursework left to do, as you have an incomplete for an independent learning contract from Michael Vavrus for summer 2006.

Please give myself or MIT Director Sherry Walton a call as soon as possible to discuss the circumstances of this incomplete, and your plan to rectify the situation.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran

Associate Director, MIT Program
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